

Tyssen Place, South Ockendon, Essex RM15 6PG Telephone: 01708 853200 E-mail: admin.bps@catrust.org.uk

Monday 4th November 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Exciting Performance Opportunity for Choir Members!

We are thrilled to announce that your child, as part of the Benyon Priamry choir, has been invited to perform at the Ockendon Village Christmas light switch-on event on Friday, 29<sup>th</sup> November 2024.

## Details of the event:

- Meeting Time: 5:00 PM

- Meeting Place: Benyon Primary School

- Performance Start: 5:30 PM

- Performance End: Approximately 6:30 PM

We will walk together to the village green for the performance from Benyon Primary School.

If you would like your child to participate, please give your consent via Arbor.

Thank you for your support!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. Nicholls

AHT/ Music Subject Lead















